
I have had problems locating the copyright owner on some videos.  In some 
cases they are owned by a textbook publisher who sells them to another 
company, and then that company discontinues them.  In other cases it is 
simply that the video is no longer available, and no one is taking 
ownership.  I can spend days on this sometimes.  My reason for contacting 
them is usually for the purpose of closed captioning for the hearing 
impaired. 
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